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Media Release 
 

New Start time for States Meetings  
 
 

Following discussions with States Members, The Greffier and the Civil Service 
and also the Station Manager at QuayFM, it has been agreed that in future, 
the States Meetings will commence at 2.30 pm. 
 
This will allow more time for proper debate about any proposed new laws 
and the current issues facing the Island.  In addition it follows the States of 
Alderney drive to deliver public spending reductions while maintaining, and 
where possible improving, the quality of our service. 
 
In addition it would assist QuayFM in broadcasting the meeting to the 
community. 

 
 
 

Ends 
 
 

For enquiries please contact the President’s office on 01481 820001 or 
email Alderney.president@gov.gg 
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